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NCRR Celebrates 10th Anniversary
by Miya Iwataki

A landmark 10th Anniversary Celebration combined with the
1990 Day of Remembrance Program will be held on Sunday, February 11,
1990 from 2:00-4:00 p.m. at the Japan American Theatre, 244 S. San
Pedro in Little Tokyo announced NCRR. A reception will immediately
follow the program at 4:00 p.m. at the Little Tokyo Towers 433 Third
Street.

The program will be festive: a celebration of the Entitlement
which will begin on October 1lst this year, as well as a celebration
of NCRR's 10th birthday. Our 1990 theme: "A Decade of Struggle:
Looking to the Future." Highlights of the Day of Remembrance
Program will include a visual presentation looking back upon NCRR's
"Decade of Struggle" working with the Japanese American community
to win redress and reparations. Lane ("Life in the Fast Lane")
Nishikawa will fly in to perform his works touching upon the camp
experience.

Office of Redréss Administration executive director Bob Bratt
will fly in from Washington, D.C. to share in the festivities and
provide the latest updates on the eligibility process. The Nippon
Minyo Kenkyu Kai dance group will also grace the stage following a
brief{commemoration for those loved ones who have passed on. And
one of our favorite Redress legislators will join us with some

thoughts on the future.

The program theme, "A Decade of Struggle" Looking to the Future,"

also reflects the NCRR national state of mind. As Redress and
Reparations work winds down, discussions are taking place in NCRR

nationwide to determine the future direction of the organization.
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The Day of Remembrance Program will provide a brief glimpse into
séme of the initial thinking revolving around our "Looking to the
Future."

As is our tradition, there is no charge for the Day of
Remembrance Program and reception. Those planning to attend are
encouraged to RSVP due to space limitations. To RSVP, please call

the NCRR hotline (213) 680-3484.



